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Scottish Harp and Cello Festival 2009

Directions to The College of Piping
Address: 
Otago Street, Glasgow, G12 8JH

Phone:
0141 334 3587

The College of Piping is in Otago Street in the West End of Glasgow (not to be confused with The Piping Centre in the city centre).

By car

Otago Street is one way. Enter it from Great Western Road. The College is near the beginning of the street on the right hand side.

Coming from west - turn first right after the traffic lights at Bank Street.

Coming from city centre – after Kevinbridge Undergroundturn left just before traffic lights. 

Parking - you may prefer to drive past the College and offload your harp or cello (we will be there to help you) and then park.  There is ample free parking just across Great Western Road on Belmont Street (see arrow on map) and a huge car park at Kelvinbridge Underground (see other arrow on map).  Please call the College for further directions or parking advice.
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By public transport:

Kelvinbridge Underground is just a few

minutes walk from the college and there 

are frequent buses along Great Western 

Road including the 118, 66 and 20, Get 

off at the stop nearest to Kelvinbridge 

Underground.
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